Robert Murray
Yarmouth
LD 511

I live in Yarmouth Maine, and I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support
of LD 511. An interim trail from Portland to Auburn would improve public health,
protect the environment, connect to public transit, and provide options for people who
don’t drive, or simply want to drive less. Please vote ought to pass.

I’'m 76 years old and cycle about 1,000 miles/year on the roads of Maine, which keeps
me young and healthy. My family and I would make frequent use of this proposed
path.



